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Circular Letter #2078 
 
Re: NJCRIB Announces New Address and Relocation to One Newark Center 
 
After nearly a century at our current location, we are excited to announce that the Rating Bureau is 
relocating. Starting December 16, 2024, please use the updated mailing address: 
 

Compensation Rating & Inspection Bureau 
One Newark Center 

1085 Raymond Blvd - Suite 1200 
Newark, NJ 07102 

 
Our new facilities feature a more efficient layout, enhanced amenities, and significantly larger conference 
areas. Designed to be more collaborative and flexible, the office supports our commitment to excellence 
while providing convenient access for our employees and stakeholders. 
 
While mail sent to our current address will be forwarded to One Newark Center, we kindly encourage 
you to use the new address beginning December 16, 2024. 
 
NJCRIB’s telephone numbers will remain the same and we do not anticipate any disruptions to operations 
or online services. 
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